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ONSTRUCTION TNFORMATION MEMORANDUM NO. 1-94

TO: Division Engineers

FROM: G. M. Harper CE: . /C¥;2;%ﬂgq;€%{
B

onstruction Engineer
RE: Wetland Mitigation Plans

Occasionally the Department is required to develop a given acreage of
right-of-way as wetlands during the construction of a project. This normally
involves special grading of an area and the planting of various types of
trees.

We want to put forth a maximum effort to satisfy the wetland mitigation plan
requirements. We are very interested in maintaining a good working
relationship with the Corps of Engineers. Mr. John Shill, of the Design
Bureau's Environmental Section, coordinates the Department's involvement with
the Corps of Engineers for wetland mitigation.

On future projects containing a wetland mitigation plan, we ask that
construction of the wetland mitigation area be coordinated with Mr. Shill.
Pleass notify John when construction of the wetland mitigaticn area is ready
to bsgin. He will be available during the construction phase to answer any
questions which may arise. He will also need to perform an inspection of the
wetland mitigation area prior to this work being accepted. John may be
reached at 220-6132 (ATTNET) or 242-6132.

Your attention to this matter will be appreciated.

GMH/raj

cc: Mr. 3tan Cauthen
Mr. Don Arkle
Mr. Bill Carwile
Mr. John Shill
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